
 

Staff report – Railway Lands Pedestrian Bridge  1 

 
STAFF REPORT 
ACTION REPORT  

Railway Lands Pedestrian Bridge – Request for Direction   

Date: March 10, 2009 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

From: Director, Community Planning, Toronto and East York District 

Wards: Ward 20 – Trinity-Spadina 

Reference 
Number: 

File No. 08 159310 STE 20 TM 

 

COMMENTS 

 

Staff have been negotiating with Concord Adex, GO Transit, and CN Rail to implement 
Concord Adex’s obligations with respect to building a pedestrian bridge over the rail 
corridor, east of Portland Street.  Due to strict time constraints related to the construction 
schedule, staff will require direction from City Council at the April 6, 2009 meeting.  A 
detailed report is being prepared and will be submitted directly to Toronto and East York 
Community Council on March 26, 2009 or to City Council on April 6, 2009.   

RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

The City Planning Division recommends 
that:  

1. Staff be requested to submit a 
detailed report directly to Toronto 
and East York Community Council 
on March 26, 2009, or to City 
Council on April 6, 2009 with 
respect to the Railway Lands 
Pedestrian Bridge.   
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CONTACT 
Judy Josefowicz, Senior Planner 
Tel. No. 416-392-1306 
Fax No. 416-392-1330 
E-mail: jjosefo@toronto.ca    

SIGNATURE     

_______________________________ 
Raymond David, Director 
Community Planning, Toronto and East York District  
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